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As someone who has to drive their bike to the place they want to
safely ride, I am for the proposed dedicated bike lanes if they
mean none or very limited instances where the rider is forced to
ride in traffic. This should be basically an all or nothing endeavor.
Some might say something is better than nothing, but in my
experience half measures rarely work. Also the goal here should
be to make bike riders safe, not to make them feel safer. Thank
you. Nicholas Emme, Silver Lake



